
3RD TUESDAY OF
THE MONTH

5:30 - 6:30 PM

NEW
BANCROFT
SCHOOL 
PROJECT

Building A Better Learning Experience

Christina School District invites parents, 
students, staff and the community to the New 
Bancroft School Monthly Project Update Series 
to get a status of the project and see the 
proposed designs for the new Bancroft School. 

Meetings will be held the 3rd Tuesday of the 
month from 5:30-6:30 PM. 

We are seeking public input and participants will 
be able to ask questions during the meeting.

CHRISTINAK12.ORG/BANCROFT-PROJECT
Christina School District, 600 North Lombard Street, Wilmington, DE 19801

info@christina.k12.de.us(302) 552-2600 www.christinak12.org

FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT

PUBLIC MEETING

The Bancroft School
Auditorium

700 N. Lombard Street
Wilmington, DE

MONTHLY PROJECT UPDATE SERIES


